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SETTLEMENT OF INTERNALISATION, INTERIM 

RESULTS RELEASE DATE 

 

Settlement of Internalisation 

Further to the approval of the internalisation by shareholders at the annual meeting on Thursday, 22 

June 2017, industrial property landlord, Property for Industry Limited (NZX: PFI, the Company), is 

pleased to announce the settlement of the internalisation of the management of the Company. 

 

Interim Results Release Date 

Further details of the internalisation will be provided in the Company’s interim results, which will be 

released to the NZX on Wednesday, 9 August 2017. 

 

The PFI management team will present the results via live webcast from 10.30 am NZT on that day. 

 

Copies of the announcement, presentation, financial statements and associated NZX filings will be 

lodged with NZX prior to the webcast. 

 

ENDS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ABOUT PFI & CONTACT 

 

PFI is New Zealand’s only listed company specialising in industrial property. PFI’s portfolio of 83 properties located in Auckland, 

Hamilton, Mount Maunganui, Wellington and Christchurch, is leased to 144 tenants. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

SIMON WOODHAMS CRAIG PEIRCE 

General Manager Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary 

--- --- 

Phone: +64 9 303 9652 Phone: +64 9 303 9651 

Email: woodhams@pfi.co.nz Email: peirce@pfi.co.nz  

---  

Property for Industry Limited 

Shed 24, Prince’s Wharf, 147 Quay Street, Auckland 1010 

PO Box 1147, Shortland Street, Auckland 1140 

— 

www.propertyforindustry.co.nz 
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